HB 2564 -- TRAUMA-INFORMED SCHOOLS PILOT PROGRAM
SPONSOR: Montecillo

This bill establishes the "Trauma-Informed Schools Pilot Program".
Under said program, the Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education shall choose five schools across Missouri to receive
intensive trauma-informed training regarding how to recognize and
respond to the signs of trauma in students, teachers, and staff.
The program will be terminated on August 28, 2019, and before
December 31, 2019 the department shall submit a report to the
General Assembly on the results of the pilot program.



